
WEDNESDAY 22ND JUNE 5PM-7PM

WARMLEY PARK COLLEGE OPEN EVENING 
AND TRANSITION EVENT

ALL WELCOME

Are you curious as to what happens at
Warmley Park College? Then come and visit
and find out. It doesn’t matter how old your
young person is - it’s never to early to start
looking round and understanding what is on
offer.

On Wednesday 22nd June between 5pm and
7pm we will be hosting an open evening
where you can tour the college and find out
about the curriculum.

In addition, we have a number of other
organisations attending who can support you
in finding out what is available for young
people when they finish at nineteen. So far,
we have had confirmation of attendance
from the 0-25 SEND team, the Travel Team,
the Preparation for Adulthood Team, City of
Bristol College, SGS College and Bath College,
with lots more organisations still to confirm.


